
From: Stefanie Moritz [mailto:stefmrtz@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2012 11:41 AM 
To: Fruhling, William; Martin, Al; Murphy, Brad 
Subject: proposed Langdon St. development 
 
Dear Bill, Al and Brad, 
I have been following plans for the proposed development on Langdon St. and wanted to 
let you know of my opposition to it.  The buildings which would be demolished to make 
this project happen do add character to the neighborhood and are of an appropriate scale, 
unlike the proposal.  There are certainly places in the downtown residential 
neighborhoods where it makes sense to tear down existing buildings to build new, but 
this is not one of them.  I hope that the City will advise against the demolitions.  Thank 
you for allowing me to register my opinion. 
 
Sincerely, 
Stefanie Moritz 
533 W. Main St. 
Madison, WI  53703 
 


